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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR  
 

 

 

June 8, 2021 

 

Dr. Darryll Pines 

President 

University of Maryland, College Park 

Office of the President 

Main Administration Building 

College Park, MD 20742 

 

Dear Darryll, 

 

Thank you for forwarding the request of the University of Maryland, College Park to offer a new 

stand-alone Post-Baccalaureate Certificate in Latin American and Caribbean Studies.  I 

understand that the certificate program will provide students with interdisciplinary knowledge of 

Latin America and the Caribbean to pursue academic careers, non-academic careers in the 

private, not-for-profit, or government sectors, and to nurture intellectual communities informed 

about the subject, and the required curriculum for the program is composed of new courses. 

 

I am pleased to approve this action. I have confidence that the certificate program will meet with 

much success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jay A. Perman 

Chancellor 

 

Cc:  Ann G. Wylie, Interim Senior Vice President and Provost 

       Antoinette Coleman, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

 


